
  [External Email]

  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Ha Tran 95131 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham

City Clerk <
Fri 3/10/2023 8:11 AM

To: Agendadesk <
 
 
From: District 5 United <
Sent: Thursday, March 9, 2023 7:52 PM
To:  City Clerk <  District2 <  District3
<  District4 <  District5 <  District 6
<  District7 <  District8 <  District9
<  District 10 <  District1 <  The Office of Mayor Matt
Mahan <
Subject: Ha Tran 95131 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham
 
 

 

Dear San Jose City Council

I am writing to you regarding an environmental equity issue. Do not shift funding that would allow the city to take a step
toward improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. Further delaying any action would be a continued injustice.

I came to Lake Cunningham to rollerblade when I was in my 30s. I love the view and beautiful lake. I hope you
would restore the lake with quality water so all of us can enjoy again. Thank you!

I ask that you not shift the $3.2 million in funding previously designated for water quality improvement that would allow
the City to begin a path to improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. This 50-acre open space is a vital resource for
all San Jose residents and especially those in East San Jose. After years of deteriorating water quality and major fish die-
offs, the lake was closed down, taking away open space and unmatched recreational activities for families in East San José
and residents of all ages. Our families deserve more access to open space, not less. Our families deserve investments in
water quality improvements. Our families deserve nearby access to recreational activities. Now is the time to begin
working toward improved water quality, not time to shift these funds to potential construction projects or other potential
uses.

Ha Tran
95131

You may not use my contact information for any purpose other than to respond to my concern regarding the topic listed
above, nor may you share my address with any other organization(s) or individual(s).

--
This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via District 5 United

 

 



  [External Email]

  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Noel A Pebenito 95116 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake
Cunningham

City Clerk <
Fri 3/10/2023 8:11 AM

To: Agendadesk <
 
 
From: District 5 United <
Sent: Thursday, March 9, 2023 9:14 PM
To:  City Clerk <  District2 <  District3
<  District4 <  District5 <  District 6
<  District7 <  District8 <  District9
<  District 10 <  District1 <  The Office of Mayor Matt
Mahan <
Subject: Noel A Pebenito 95116 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham
 
 

 

Dear San Jose City Council

I am writing to you regarding an environmental equity issue. Do not shift funding that would allow the city to take a step
toward improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. Further delaying any action would be a continued injustice.

I ask that you not shift the $3.2 million in funding previously designated for water quality improvement that would allow
the City to begin a path to improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. This 50-acre open space is a vital resource for
all San Jose residents and especially those in East San Jose. After years of deteriorating water quality and major fish die-
offs, the lake was closed down, taking away open space and unmatched recreational activities for families in East San José
and residents of all ages. Our families deserve more access to open space, not less. Our families deserve investments in
water quality improvements. Our families deserve nearby access to recreational activities. Now is the time to begin
working toward improved water quality, not time to shift these funds to potential construction projects or other potential
uses.

Noel A Pebenito
95116

You may not use my contact information for any purpose other than to respond to my concern regarding the topic listed
above, nor may you share my address with any other organization(s) or individual(s).

--
This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via District 5 United

 

 





  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

 



  [External Email]

  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Ruby M 95112 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham

City Clerk <
Fri 3/10/2023 8:11 AM

To: Agendadesk <
 
 
From: District 5 United <
Sent: Thursday, March 9, 2023 10:42 PM
To:  City Clerk <  District2 <  District3
<  District4 <  District5 <  District 6
<  District7 <  District8 <  District9
<  District 10 <  District1 <  The Office of Mayor Matt
Mahan <
Subject: Ruby M 95112 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham
 
 

 

Dear San Jose City Council

I am writing to you regarding an environmental equity issue. Do not shift funding that would allow the city to take a step
toward improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. Further delaying any action would be a continued injustice.

Lake site Recreational activities is imperative for families or the like to thrive.

“Water” is always the ultimate factor in sustaining healthy Lives, therefore,$3.2 million dollars for Water Quality
Improvements is profound, as well as, assurance in environmental protection.

I ask that you not shift the $3.2 million in funding previously designated for water quality improvement that would allow
the City to begin a path to improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. This 50-acre open space is a vital resource for
all San Jose residents and especially those in East San Jose. After years of deteriorating water quality and major fish die-
offs, the lake was closed down, taking away open space and unmatched recreational activities for families in East San José
and residents of all ages. Our families deserve more access to open space, not less. Our families deserve investments in
water quality improvements. Our families deserve nearby access to recreational activities. Now is the time to begin
working toward improved water quality, not time to shift these funds to potential construction projects or other potential
uses.

Ruby M
95112

You may not use my contact information for any purpose other than to respond to my concern regarding the topic listed
above, nor may you share my address with any other organization(s) or individual(s).

--
This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via District 5 United

Community Working Together

 

 



  [External Email]

  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Kaaren D Powers 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake
Cunningham

City Clerk <
Fri 3/10/2023 8:11 AM

To: Agendadesk <
 
 
From: District 5 United <
Sent: Thursday, March 9, 2023 11:45 PM
To:  City Clerk <  District2 <  District3
<  District4 <  District5 <  District 6
<  District7 <  District8 <  District9
<  District 10 <  District1 <  The Office of Mayor Matt
Mahan <
Subject: Kaaren D Powers 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham
 
 

 

Dear San Jose City Council

I am writing to you regarding an environmental equity issue. Do not shift funding that would allow the city to take a step
toward improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. Further delaying any action would be a continued injustice.

IMPROVED WATER QUALITY is a must for our safety!!!

I ask that you not shift the $3.2 million in funding previously designated for water quality improvement that would allow
the City to begin a path to improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. This 50-acre open space is a vital resource for
all San Jose residents and especially those in East San Jose. After years of deteriorating water quality and major fish die-
offs, the lake was closed down, taking away open space and unmatched recreational activities for families in East San José
and residents of all ages. Our families deserve more access to open space, not less. Our families deserve investments in
water quality improvements. Our families deserve nearby access to recreational activities. Now is the time to begin
working toward improved water quality, not time to shift these funds to potential construction projects or other potential
uses.

Kaaren D Powers
95127

You may not use my contact information for any purpose other than to respond to my concern regarding the topic listed
above, nor may you share my address with any other organization(s) or individual(s).

--
This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via District 5 United

Community Working Together

 

 



  [External Email]

  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Robert Reese 95135 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake
Cunningham

City Clerk <
Fri 3/10/2023 8:12 AM

To: Agendadesk <
 
 
From: District 5 United <
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 6:12 AM
To:  City Clerk <  District2 <  District3
<  District4 <  District5 <  District 6
<  District7 <  District8 <  District9
<  District 10 <  District1 <  The Office of Mayor Matt
Mahan <
Subject: Robert Reese 95135 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham
 
 

 

Dear San Jose City Council

I am writing to you regarding an environmental equity issue. Do not shift funding that would allow the city to take a step
toward improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. Further delaying any action would be a continued injustice.

I ask that you not shift the $3.2 million in funding previously designated for water quality improvement that would allow
the City to begin a path to improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. This 50-acre open space is a vital resource for
all San Jose residents and especially those in East San Jose. After years of deteriorating water quality and major fish die-
offs, the lake was closed down, taking away open space and unmatched recreational activities for families in East San José
and residents of all ages. Our families deserve more access to open space, not less. Our families deserve investments in
water quality improvements. Our families deserve nearby access to recreational activities. Now is the time to begin
working toward improved water quality, not time to shift these funds to potential construction projects or other potential
uses.

Robert Reese
95135

You may not use my contact information for any purpose other than to respond to my concern regarding the topic listed
above, nor may you share my address with any other organization(s) or individual(s).

--
This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via District 5 United

 

 



  [External Email]

  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Sonia Calvo 95122 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham

City Clerk <
Fri 3/10/2023 8:12 AM

To: Agendadesk <
 
 
From: District 5 United <
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 7:29 AM
To:  City Clerk <  District2 <  District3
<  District4 <  District5 <  District 6
<  District7 <  District8 <  District9
<  District 10 <  District1 <  The Office of Mayor Matt
Mahan <
Subject: Sonia Calvo 95122 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham
 
 

 

Dear San Jose City Council

I am writing to you regarding an environmental equity issue. Do not shift funding that would allow the city to take a step
toward improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. Further delaying any action would be a continued injustice.

we need to provide safe outdoor spaces for our community

I ask that you not shift the $3.2 million in funding previously designated for water quality improvement that would allow
the City to begin a path to improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. This 50-acre open space is a vital resource for
all San Jose residents and especially those in East San Jose. After years of deteriorating water quality and major fish die-
offs, the lake was closed down, taking away open space and unmatched recreational activities for families in East San José
and residents of all ages. Our families deserve more access to open space, not less. Our families deserve investments in
water quality improvements. Our families deserve nearby access to recreational activities. Now is the time to begin
working toward improved water quality, not time to shift these funds to potential construction projects or other potential
uses.

Sonia Calvo
95122

You may not use my contact information for any purpose other than to respond to my concern regarding the topic listed
above, nor may you share my address with any other organization(s) or individual(s).

--
This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via District 5 United

 

 



  [External Email]

  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Gloria Fernandez 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake
Cunningham

City Clerk <
Fri 3/10/2023 8:12 AM

To: Agendadesk <
 
 
From: District 5 United <
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 7:29 AM
To:  City Clerk <  District2 <  District3
<  District4 <  District5 <  District 6
<  District7 <  District8 <  District9
<  District 10 <  District1 <  The Office of Mayor Matt
Mahan <
Subject: Gloria Fernandez 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham
 
 

 

Dear San Jose City Council

I am writing to you regarding an environmental equity issue. Do not shift funding that would allow the city to take a step
toward improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. Further delaying any action would be a continued injustice.

Please Don't Ignore our petition! Thank you.

I ask that you not shift the $3.2 million in funding previously designated for water quality improvement that would allow
the City to begin a path to improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. This 50-acre open space is a vital resource for
all San Jose residents and especially those in East San Jose. After years of deteriorating water quality and major fish die-
offs, the lake was closed down, taking away open space and unmatched recreational activities for families in East San José
and residents of all ages. Our families deserve more access to open space, not less. Our families deserve investments in
water quality improvements. Our families deserve nearby access to recreational activities. Now is the time to begin
working toward improved water quality, not time to shift these funds to potential construction projects or other potential
uses.

Gloria Fernandez
95127

You may not use my contact information for any purpose other than to respond to my concern regarding the topic listed
above, nor may you share my address with any other organization(s) or individual(s).

--
This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via District 5 United

 

 



  [External Email]

  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Richard Cota 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake
Cunningham

City Clerk <
Fri 3/10/2023 8:12 AM

To: Agendadesk <
 
 
From: District 5 United <
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 7:38 AM
To:  City Clerk <  District2 <  District3
<  District4 <  District5 <  District 6
<  District7 <  District8 <  District9
<  District 10 <  District1 <  The Office of Mayor Matt
Mahan <
Subject: Richard Cota 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham
 
 

 

Dear San Jose City Council

I am writing to you regarding an environmental equity issue. Do not shift funding that would allow the city to take a step
toward improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. Further delaying any action would be a continued injustice.

Please help Lake Cunningham in East San José be better and more inviting like other parks in San José. This is our
neighborhood.

I ask that you not shift the $3.2 million in funding previously designated for water quality improvement that would allow
the City to begin a path to improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. This 50-acre open space is a vital resource for
all San Jose residents and especially those in East San Jose. After years of deteriorating water quality and major fish die-
offs, the lake was closed down, taking away open space and unmatched recreational activities for families in East San José
and residents of all ages. Our families deserve more access to open space, not less. Our families deserve investments in
water quality improvements. Our families deserve nearby access to recreational activities. Now is the time to begin
working toward improved water quality, not time to shift these funds to potential construction projects or other potential
uses.

Richard Cota
95127

You may not use my contact information for any purpose other than to respond to my concern regarding the topic listed
above, nor may you share my address with any other organization(s) or individual(s).

--
This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via District 5 United

 

 



  [External Email]

  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Claudia R Molina-Cota 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake
Cunningham

City Clerk <
Fri 3/10/2023 8:13 AM

To: Agendadesk <
 
 
From: District 5 United <
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 8:03 AM
To:  City Clerk <  District2 <  District3
<  District4 <  District5 <  District 6
<  District7 <  District8 <  District9
<  District 10 <  District1 <  The Office of Mayor Matt
Mahan <
Subject: Claudia R Molina-Cota 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham
 
 

 

Dear San Jose City Council

I am writing to you regarding an environmental equity issue. Do not shift funding that would allow the city to take a step
toward improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. Further delaying any action would be a continued injustice.

I ask that you not shift the $3.2 million in funding previously designated for water quality improvement that would allow
the City to begin a path to improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. This 50-acre open space is a vital resource for
all San Jose residents and especially those in East San Jose. After years of deteriorating water quality and major fish die-
offs, the lake was closed down, taking away open space and unmatched recreational activities for families in East San José
and residents of all ages. Our families deserve more access to open space, not less. Our families deserve investments in
water quality improvements. Our families deserve nearby access to recreational activities. Now is the time to begin
working toward improved water quality, not time to shift these funds to potential construction projects or other potential
uses.

Claudia R Molina-Cota
95127

You may not use my contact information for any purpose other than to respond to my concern regarding the topic listed
above, nor may you share my address with any other organization(s) or individual(s).

--
This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via District 5 United

 

 



  [External Email]

  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Jill Bohn 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham

City Clerk <
Fri 3/10/2023 8:13 AM

To: Agendadesk <
 
 
From: District 5 United <
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 8:10 AM
To:  City Clerk <  District2 <  District3
<  District4 <  District5 <  District 6
<  District7 <  District8 <  District9
<  District 10 <  District1 <  The Office of Mayor Matt
Mahan <
Subject: Jill Bohn 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham
 
 

 

Dear San Jose City Council

I am writing to you regarding an environmental equity issue. Do not shift funding that would allow the city to take a step
toward improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. Further delaying any action would be a continued injustice.

I now longer go there because of the smell. I miss it.

I ask that you not shift the $3.2 million in funding previously designated for water quality improvement that would allow
the City to begin a path to improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. This 50-acre open space is a vital resource for
all San Jose residents and especially those in East San Jose. After years of deteriorating water quality and major fish die-
offs, the lake was closed down, taking away open space and unmatched recreational activities for families in East San José
and residents of all ages. Our families deserve more access to open space, not less. Our families deserve investments in
water quality improvements. Our families deserve nearby access to recreational activities. Now is the time to begin
working toward improved water quality, not time to shift these funds to potential construction projects or other potential
uses.

Jill Bohn
95127

You may not use my contact information for any purpose other than to respond to my concern regarding the topic listed
above, nor may you share my address with any other organization(s) or individual(s).

--
This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via District 5 United

Community Working Together

 

 



  [External Email]

  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Marina Sanchez 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake
Cunningham

City Clerk <
Fri 3/10/2023 9:43 AM

To: Agendadesk <
 
 
From: District 5 United <
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 9:19 AM
To:  City Clerk <  District2 <  District3
<  District4 <  District5 <  District 6
<  District7 <  District8 <  District9
<  District 10 <  District1 <  The Office of Mayor Matt
Mahan <
Subject: Marina Sanchez 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham
 
 

 

Dear San Jose City Council

I am writing to you regarding an environmental equity issue. Do not shift funding that would allow the city to take a step
toward improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. Further delaying any action would be a continued injustice.

East San Jose DESERVES better. Please do not take away these funds from our Community!

I ask that you not shift the $3.2 million in funding previously designated for water quality improvement that would allow
the City to begin a path to improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. This 50-acre open space is a vital resource for
all San Jose residents and especially those in East San Jose. After years of deteriorating water quality and major fish die-
offs, the lake was closed down, taking away open space and unmatched recreational activities for families in East San José
and residents of all ages. Our families deserve more access to open space, not less. Our families deserve investments in
water quality improvements. Our families deserve nearby access to recreational activities. Now is the time to begin
working toward improved water quality, not time to shift these funds to potential construction projects or other potential
uses.

Marina Sanchez
95127

You may not use my contact information for any purpose other than to respond to my concern regarding the topic listed
above, nor may you share my address with any other organization(s) or individual(s).

--
This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via District 5 United

Community Working Together

 

 



  [External Email]

  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Thomas Wilson 95127-1121 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake
Cunningham

City Clerk <
Fri 3/10/2023 9:43 AM

To: Agendadesk <
 
 
From: District 5 United <
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 9:19 AM
To:  City Clerk <  District2 <  District3
<  District4 <  District5 <  District 6
<  District7 <  District8 <  District9
<  District 10 <  District1 <  The Office of Mayor Matt
Mahan <
Subject: Thomas Wilson 95127-1121 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham
 
 

 

Dear San Jose City Council

I am writing to you regarding an environmental equity issue. Do not shift funding that would allow the city to take a step
toward improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. Further delaying any action would be a continued injustice.

Investment in water quality is an investment in the environmental future of San Jose. If not now, then when will
we ever tackle this vital task? Please use our valuable, limited City resources for cleaning-up our lake as intended
by the Council's previous unanimous vote on this issue. As we often say about our personal health, there is nothing
more important than our environment health!

I ask that you not shift the $3.2 million in funding previously designated for water quality improvement that would allow
the City to begin a path to improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. This 50-acre open space is a vital resource for
all San Jose residents and especially those in East San Jose. After years of deteriorating water quality and major fish die-
offs, the lake was closed down, taking away open space and unmatched recreational activities for families in East San José
and residents of all ages. Our families deserve more access to open space, not less. Our families deserve investments in
water quality improvements. Our families deserve nearby access to recreational activities. Now is the time to begin
working toward improved water quality, not time to shift these funds to potential construction projects or other potential
uses.

Thomas Wilson
95127-1121

You may not use my contact information for any purpose other than to respond to my concern regarding the topic listed
above, nor may you share my address with any other organization(s) or individual(s).

--
This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via District 5 United

Community Working Together

 

 



  [External Email]

  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: peggy cabrera 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake
Cunningham

City Clerk <
Fri 3/10/2023 9:43 AM

To: Agendadesk <
 
 
From: District 5 United <
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 9:26 AM
To:  City Clerk <  District2 <  District3
<  District4 <  District5 <  District 6
<  District7 <  District8 <  District9
<  District 10 <  District1 <  The Office of Mayor Matt
Mahan <
Subject: peggy cabrera 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham
 
 

 

Dear San Jose City Council

I am writing to you regarding an environmental equity issue. Do not shift funding that would allow the city to take a step
toward improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. Further delaying any action would be a continued injustice.

why would you cut off this resource for the community on the east side? would you do the same for the almaden
lake on the south side?

I ask that you not shift the $3.2 million in funding previously designated for water quality improvement that would allow
the City to begin a path to improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. This 50-acre open space is a vital resource for
all San Jose residents and especially those in East San Jose. After years of deteriorating water quality and major fish die-
offs, the lake was closed down, taking away open space and unmatched recreational activities for families in East San José
and residents of all ages. Our families deserve more access to open space, not less. Our families deserve investments in
water quality improvements. Our families deserve nearby access to recreational activities. Now is the time to begin
working toward improved water quality, not time to shift these funds to potential construction projects or other potential
uses.

peggy cabrera
95127

You may not use my contact information for any purpose other than to respond to my concern regarding the topic listed
above, nor may you share my address with any other organization(s) or individual(s).

--
This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via District 5 United

Community Working Together

 

 



  [External Email]

  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Michael Dean Gokey 95127-3044 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding:
Lake Cunningham

City Clerk <
Fri 3/10/2023 9:43 AM

To: Agendadesk <
 
 
From: District 5 United <
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 9:41 AM
To:  City Clerk <  District2 <  District3
<  District4 <  District5 <  District 6
<  District7 <  District8 <  District9
<  District 10 <  District1 <  The Office of Mayor Matt
Mahan <
Subject: Michael Dean Gokey 95127-3044 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham
 
 

 

Dear San Jose City Council

I am writing to you regarding an environmental equity issue. Do not shift funding that would allow the city to take a step
toward improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. Further delaying any action would be a continued injustice.

I ask that you not shift the $3.2 million in funding previously designated for water quality improvement that would allow
the City to begin a path to improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. This 50-acre open space is a vital resource for
all San Jose residents and especially those in East San Jose. After years of deteriorating water quality and major fish die-
offs, the lake was closed down, taking away open space and unmatched recreational activities for families in East San José
and residents of all ages. Our families deserve more access to open space, not less. Our families deserve investments in
water quality improvements. Our families deserve nearby access to recreational activities. Now is the time to begin
working toward improved water quality, not time to shift these funds to potential construction projects or other potential
uses.

Michael Dean Gokey

You may not use my contact information for any purpose other than to respond to my concern regarding the topic listed
above, nor may you share my address with any other organization(s) or individual(s).

--
This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via District 5 United

 

 



  [External Email]

  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Joe Vallez 95116 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham

City Clerk <
Fri 3/10/2023 10:05 AM

To: Agendadesk <
 
 
From: District 5 United <
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 10:04 AM
To:  City Clerk <  District2 <  District3
<  District4 <  District5 <  District 6
<  District7 <  District8 <  District9
<  District 10 <  District1 <  The Office of Mayor Matt
Mahan <
Subject: Joe Vallez 95116 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham
 
 

 

Dear San Jose City Council

I am writing to you regarding an environmental equity issue. Do not shift funding that would allow the city to take a step
toward improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. Further delaying any action would be a continued injustice.

I ask that you not shift the $3.2 million in funding previously designated for water quality improvement that would allow
the City to begin a path to improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. This 50-acre open space is a vital resource for
all San Jose residents and especially those in East San Jose. After years of deteriorating water quality and major fish die-
offs, the lake was closed down, taking away open space and unmatched recreational activities for families in East San José
and residents of all ages. Our families deserve more access to open space, not less. Our families deserve investments in
water quality improvements. Our families deserve nearby access to recreational activities. Now is the time to begin
working toward improved water quality, not time to shift these funds to potential construction projects or other potential
uses.

Joe Vallez
95116

You may not use my contact information for any purpose other than to respond to my concern regarding the topic listed
above, nor may you share my address with any other organization(s) or individual(s).

--
This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via District 5 United

Community Working Together

 

 



  [External Email]

  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Lupe Mejia 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham

City Clerk <
Fri 3/10/2023 10:50 AM

To: Agendadesk <
 
 
From: District 5 United <
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 10:45 AM
To:  City Clerk <  District2 <  District3
<  District4 <  District5 <  District 6
<  District7 <  District8 <  District9
<  District 10 <  District1 <  The Office of Mayor Matt
Mahan <
Subject: Lupe Mejia 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham
 
 

 

Dear San Jose City Council

I am writing to you regarding an environmental equity issue. Do not shift funding that would allow the city to take a step
toward improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. Further delaying any action would be a continued injustice.

Improve our water, we deserve a nice open area with wildlife in our neighborhood!

I ask that you not shift the $3.2 million in funding previously designated for water quality improvement that would allow
the City to begin a path to improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. This 50-acre open space is a vital resource for
all San Jose residents and especially those in East San Jose. After years of deteriorating water quality and major fish die-
offs, the lake was closed down, taking away open space and unmatched recreational activities for families in East San José
and residents of all ages. Our families deserve more access to open space, not less. Our families deserve investments in
water quality improvements. Our families deserve nearby access to recreational activities. Now is the time to begin
working toward improved water quality, not time to shift these funds to potential construction projects or other potential
uses.

Lupe Mejia
95127

You may not use my contact information for any purpose other than to respond to my concern regarding the topic listed
above, nor may you share my address with any other organization(s) or individual(s).

--
This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via District 5 United

 

 



  [External Email]

  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Timothy Wallace 95116 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake
Cunningham

City Clerk <
Fri 3/10/2023 11:02 AM

To: Agendadesk <
 
 
From: District 5 United <
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 11:02 AM
To:  City Clerk <  District2 <  District3
<  District4 <  District5 <  District 6
<  District7 <  District8 <  District9
<  District 10 <  District1 <  The Office of Mayor Matt
Mahan <
Subject: Timothy Wallace 95116 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham
 
 

 

Dear San Jose City Council

I am writing to you regarding an environmental equity issue. Do not shift funding that would allow the city to take a step
toward improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. Further delaying any action would be a continued injustice.

The lake is a sadly neglected resource that could be a jewel of a city park, with water-centered activities in our
increasingly warm climate. Imagine a pristine lake for swimming, water slides, a clean beach, picnic areas with
trees and lawn. This would be an amazing addition to our City, and for a reasonable cost.

I ask that you not shift the $3.2 million in funding previously designated for water quality improvement that would allow
the City to begin a path to improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. This 50-acre open space is a vital resource for
all San Jose residents and especially those in East San Jose. After years of deteriorating water quality and major fish die-
offs, the lake was closed down, taking away open space and unmatched recreational activities for families in East San José
and residents of all ages. Our families deserve more access to open space, not less. Our families deserve investments in
water quality improvements. Our families deserve nearby access to recreational activities. Now is the time to begin
working toward improved water quality, not time to shift these funds to potential construction projects or other potential
uses.

Timothy Wallace
95116

You may not use my contact information for any purpose other than to respond to my concern regarding the topic listed
above, nor may you share my address with any other organization(s) or individual(s).

--
This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via District 5 United

Community Working Together

 

 



  [External Email]

  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Judith Flores 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake
Cunningham

City Clerk <
Fri 3/10/2023 11:32 AM

To: Agendadesk <
 
 
From: District 5 United <
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 11:29 AM
To:  City Clerk <  District2 <  District3
<  District4 <  District5 <  District 6
<  District7 <  District8 <  District9
<  District 10 <  District1 <  The Office of Mayor Matt
Mahan <
Subject: Judith Flores 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham
 
 

 

Dear San Jose City Council

I am writing to you regarding an environmental equity issue. Do not shift funding that would allow the city to take a step
toward improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. Further delaying any action would be a continued injustice.

Please give the funds to fix the quality of the waters around our areas. Thank you

I ask that you not shift the $3.2 million in funding previously designated for water quality improvement that would allow
the City to begin a path to improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. This 50-acre open space is a vital resource for
all San Jose residents and especially those in East San Jose. After years of deteriorating water quality and major fish die-
offs, the lake was closed down, taking away open space and unmatched recreational activities for families in East San José
and residents of all ages. Our families deserve more access to open space, not less. Our families deserve investments in
water quality improvements. Our families deserve nearby access to recreational activities. Now is the time to begin
working toward improved water quality, not time to shift these funds to potential construction projects or other potential
uses.

Judith Flores
95127

You may not use my contact information for any purpose other than to respond to my concern regarding the topic listed
above, nor may you share my address with any other organization(s) or individual(s).

--
This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via District 5 United

Community Working Together

 

 



  [External Email]

  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Cindy Barrick 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake
Cunningham

City Clerk <
Fri 3/10/2023 12:48 PM

To: Agendadesk <
 
 
From: District 5 United <
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 12:40 PM
To:  City Clerk <  District2 <  District3
<  District4 <  District5 <  District 6
<  District7 <  District8 <  District9
<  District 10 <  District1 <  The Office of Mayor Matt
Mahan <
Subject: Cindy Barrick 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham
 
 

 

Dear San Jose City Council

I am writing to you regarding an environmental equity issue. Do not shift funding that would allow the city to take a step
toward improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. Further delaying any action would be a continued injustice.

I ask that you not shift the $3.2 million in funding previously designated for water quality improvement that would allow
the City to begin a path to improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. This 50-acre open space is a vital resource for
all San Jose residents and especially those in East San Jose. After years of deteriorating water quality and major fish die-
offs, the lake was closed down, taking away open space and unmatched recreational activities for families in East San José
and residents of all ages. Our families deserve more access to open space, not less. Our families deserve investments in
water quality improvements. Our families deserve nearby access to recreational activities. Now is the time to begin
working toward improved water quality, not time to shift these funds to potential construction projects or other potential
uses.

Cindy Barrick
95127

You may not use my contact information for any purpose other than to respond to my concern regarding the topic listed
above, nor may you share my address with any other organization(s) or individual(s).

--
This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via District 5 United

 

 























  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.





  [External Email]

  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Fw: Margaret Romanow 95135 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake
Cunningham

City Clerk <
Fri 3/10/2023 1:48 PM

To: Agendadesk <

Office of the City Clerk | City of San José
200 E. Santa Clara St., Tower 14th Floor
San Jose, CA 95113
Main: 408-535-1260
Fax: 408-292-6207

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: District 5 United <
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 1:48 PM
To:  <  City Clerk <  District2
<  District3 <  District4 <  District5
<  District 6 <  District7 <  District8
<  District9 <  District 10 <  District1
<  The Office of Mayor Matt Mahan <
Subject: Margaret Romanow 95135 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham
 
 

 
Dear San Jose City Council
I am writing to you regarding an environmental equity issue. Do not shift funding that would allow the city to take a step
toward improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. Further delaying any action would be a continued injustice.
I ask that you not shift the $3.2 million in funding previously designated for water quality improvement that would allow the
City to begin a path to improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. This 50-acre open space is a vital resource for all San
Jose residents and especially those in East San Jose. After years of deteriorating water quality and major fish die-offs, the
lake was closed down, taking away open space and unmatched recreational activities for families in East San José and
residents of all ages. Our families deserve more access to open space, not less. Our families deserve investments in water
quality improvements. Our families deserve nearby access to recreational activities. Now is the time to begin working toward
improved water quality, not time to shift these funds to potential construction projects or other potential uses.
Margaret Romanow
95135
You may not use my contact information for any purpose other than to respond to my concern regarding the topic listed
above, nor may you share my address with any other organization(s) or individual(s).
--
This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via District 5 United

Community Working Together
 

 




